## MEMBER UPDATE



29 January 2018

Dear Member

## Member Update - T Level Employer Survey

The UK Government has recently launched a consultation looking into the implementation of T Levels (it can be found here). Energy & Utility Skills will be responding to this consultation and is seeking input from interested parties via a short survey. Our survey includes a short summary of the proposal followed by questions for you to complete. It should take no more than 20 minutes to complete and will close at 5pm on Friday 2 February.

Please complete the survey by clicking here.

Our Technical Education Policy Review provides more information on T Levels, including an outline of the UK Government's Technical Education policy for England, its progress, next steps and the impact the policy will have on the sector. You can read the Policy Review here.

If you would like more detail on T Levels, please contact me. We look forward to receiving your feedback.

Kind regards

Somia Nasim Policy & Research Manager Energy & Utility Skills